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22.03.24 

Dear Parents 

As we near the end of this term, it is lovely to see some sunshine for a change. A lot of our PE sessions have been able 

to take place outside and it makes such a difference to the space we can use. This week has been another busy one 

and I think we will all need a break in a few days! Next week is a short week, so this will be the last newsletter for this 

term.  

 

 

Make the Call 

Year 3,4,5 and 6 had a very important assembly this week, called ‘Make the Call’. It was explaining how the emergency 
services respond to 999 phone calls and what to do if you are in an emergency situation and need help. The children 
also heard about why you should never make hoax calls as it could be taking help away from someone that really needs 
it.  

Y4 Violin Concert 

For the whole of this term, Year 4 have been taking part in a class music project and learning to play the violin. They 
have been amazing and this week, performed a concert for their families. In 10 weeks, they have learnt how to hold the 
instrument properly and play a number of different pieces. The concert was superb, and they even taught me how to 
hold a bow properly! The feedback from the Jersey Music tutors was that they are one of the best classes they have 
ever taught. All the children should be very proud of themselves. We are extremely proud of them. 

Eco-Council 

Alongside our school council, we have just elected our new eco-council. They will be starting to work with Miss Sampson 
after Easter and will focus on how we are looking after our environment in and around school. More news to follow 
from our newest pupil group. 

Year 1 – Skye and Archie     Year 2 – Shivansh, Axel and Jagoda     Year 3 – Ivy and Dylan    

Year 4 – Cole and Filipa       Year 5 – Matthew and Sofie         Year 6 - Rose and Daniel 

 
 
Hot Meals 

Hot lunches for after Easter need to be ordered by 3rd April. Orders after this date will not be processed. 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week: 

Reception – Anotida   Year 1 – Lacie   Year 2 – Daniel   Year 3 – Dylan M   Year 4 – Arya    Year 5 – Sofie   Year 6 - Amari 
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HSA Bingo 

The HSA are holding a bingo night on Tuesday 26th March. Tickets are still available by returning the form to the school 
office. 

 

Rights Respecting School 

RRS Article of the month: 

Mental Health Awareness Week - Article 24 

Mental Health Awareness Week occurs every year in March and is an ideal time for us all to think about mental health, 

tackle stigma, and discuss how we can create school environments that protect our mental wellbeing. The week is based 

around a different theme each year, and previous themes have included nature, kindness, and body image. It is hoped 

that as many people as possible will have conversations about mental health and the everyday things that can affect it. 

Our mental health clearly links to Article 24 of the CRC but, if you think about it, many of the other rights that children 

and young people are entitled to, also contribute to good mental health. See how many connections you make to 

different rights in this week’s activities. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

           

Mal Robson 

   Headteacher 

 

Date Event 
25th March Y5 States Chamber 

26th March  HSA Easter Bingo  6.00pm – 7.15pm 

27th March End of Term 

15th April INSET Day 

16th April Summer Term starts 

 

      

      

       

     

 

 

 


